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Update on SHDHD’s Contact Investigation for COVID-19 

Hastings, Neb. South Heartland District Health Department is completing a contact 

investigation for the first COVID-19 case in Adams County.  

A contact investigation identifies any people who may have been exposed so that they may take 

next steps to prevent further spread. Potential contacts include other travelers in the same group 

that were traveling from Europe together.  

All identified close contacts remain in self-quarantine and are monitored for symptoms 

consistent with COVID-19 including fever, cough and shortness of breath. Individuals 

recommended for testing for COVID-19 have been contacted. 
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